
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

16.01.23 
Maths 

In maths next week we will be revisiting calculations using numbers to 20.  

We will also be thinking about doubles and near doubles. The children will be exploring the 

best way to add a one digit number to a two digit number and we will be thinking about the 

commutative rule. 

English  
Thank you for your support in help the children find out their interesting facts. We have 

had great fun learning about the animals. 

Next week, we will be consolidating all of our non-fiction writing knowledge. The children 

will be creating their own pages using interesting features. 

Phonics 

In phonics next week we will be thinking about… 

New GPC’s: Grow the code: o-e o ou, se (z) se ce (s) ey (ee) 

Tricky words: thought, through, friend, work 

Reading 

 Next week we will be starting our new story, ‘A home for Henrietta.’ We will be thinking 

about retelling the story and learning the new vocabulary within the story. 

Topic  
Geography: In geography we will be consolidating our learning about weather patterns in 

different continents. First, we will using our enquiry skills to answer the question, ‘Where 

in the world are we?’  The children will use the knowledge they have learnt over the past 

few weeks to locate the continents of Europe and Africa, and match appropriate weather 

symbols to each continent. 

 

RE: In RE we will be thinking about why Jesus told parables and listening to the parable of 

the wise man and the foolish man.  

 

PSHE: In PSHE we will be thinking about safety within our homes. 

 

Art: In art we will be adding colours to our clay designs and using our knowledge of colour 

mixing to mix a secondary colour. 

 

 



Computing: In computing we will be starting our new unit lego builders. We will be thinking 

about how a computer understands instructions and the importance of those instruction 

being clear. 

 

Science: In science we will be learning about animal diets. We will be learning what a 

herbivore and carnivore is and the diets that they eat. 

 

PE: We will be continuing our fundamental and dance units. 

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Homework: This week please continue to read and revise the phonics we have covered 

this week. 

 

Next week we will be thinking about Chinese New Year within our independent 

learning. If you are celebrating at home please send in any pictures so we can share 

them within class. 

 

Naming uniform/ resources:  Please ensure your child’s things are named so we can 

easily identify any lost item’s owners. 

 

Upcoming dates 

 

Parents Evening W/B 06.02.23 

Children’s Mental Health Week  W/B 06.02.23 (Theme – Let’s Connect) 

 

After Half Term 

 

Tuesday 21st February 8:40 – 9:00 am Parents drop in and work share  

Wednesday 22nd February 2:30 -2:50 pm  Parents drop in and work share 


